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Shatnez was discovered in Richard Harris  (China) Men’s wool pants, currently sold in 
Jewish stores in Lakewood.  It had a blue linen scrap behind the clip. 

      Frequently Asked Question: Do I have to check wool pants?  

Answer: Since pants are rarely found to contain shatnez, Harav Shlomo Miller, Shlita 
(Toronto) said that one isn’t obligated to check pants.  However, since shatnez can be 
found in pants (as in this case) it is appropriate to check wool pants.  

Found by: R’ Moshe Zisow of the Lakewood Shatnez Test Center. 
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If you have any questions about the information provided in this series please contact: 
Lakewood Shatnez Laboratory · 661 7th Street · Lakewood, NJ · 08701 · (732) 364-7056  


